
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Mariners 

No. 6 of 2022 
 

To all ship owners, shipmasters, agents, fishing vessels, pleasure craft users, seafarers, fishery 
organisations and general port users. 

 

 

Old Pier, Keelbeg, Union Hall, Glandore Harbour  

Proposed Safety Measures 

 

 

Mariners and general port users are advised that, following recommendations from an independent 

inspection of Keelbeg Pier, and, in order to improve safety at Keelbeg Old Pier, Cork County Council 

is obliged to carry out the following works: 

- Close access to the old pier (see drawing below). 

Written comments, remarks and suggestions can be submitted to the Harbour Master, Harbour 

Master’s Office, Union Hall, Skibbereen, P81 RC 21 or by email to berthing@corkcoco.ie  

Submissions must be received by close of business on 13th April. 

Comhairle Contae Chorcaí 

Cork County Council 

Oifig Mháistir an Chuain, An Príomh Piara, 

Cionn tSáile, Co. Chorcaí, Éire. 

Fón: +353 21 477 2503 

 

 Harbour Master’s Office 

Main Pier, Kinsale, Co. Cork, Ireland. 

Tel: +353 21 477 2503 ·  
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Julian Renault    

Máistir Cuain Sinsearach  

Snr Harbour Master   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


